
NOTICE 

 
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 

 
The Liquor Control Board will meet on Tuesday, March 28, 2022 immediately following 

the Stratton Selectmen’s Meeting at the Stratton Town Office, in Stratton, to consider 

recently submitted Liquor License applications. 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


